

Next week our whole school ethos theme will be:

We stay motivated when doing something challenging

Dear Parents,

What a wonderful first half term we have had! It has been so lovely to be back and the children have really impressed me with their love of learning. I am looking forward to next half term where we will have lots more exciting things coming up!

Homework during the holidays is optional, therefore, you will find a Holiday Menu on Seesaw. You can choose as many or as few activities as you like, but feel free to share any photos of anything else you get up to in the holidays – we love to see them and the children love to share them with their friends. Have a wonderful half term; have fun, make memories and stay safe.

Tests

Monday – Spellings will take place every Monday – please check your child's book for their list. Please learn these as there will be a formal test in their test books.

Thursday – there will be a test on number bonds to 10 e.g. 6 and 4, 7 and 3. I will ask, for example, 'what goes with 8 to make 10'. Practise can be found on Seesaw.

In English, we have been learning the y sound making ee as in sunny. We have also been learning to write instructions, to be clear, concise and accurate in our writing. See if your child can have a go at writing some instructions at home. We have been practising our handwriting, reading and spelling common exception words.

In Maths, we have been learning about number bonds to 10 and 20. We looked at the number bonds and identified the relationship and patterns between the numbers e.g. 7+3=10, 17+3=20. We also practised doubling a number and learnt some subtraction facts. See if your child can tell you about this at home.

Homework

As mentioned above, holiday homework is optional. Children do have their spellings to learn, number bonds to practise and their books to read.

We hope you all have a lovely weekend! Mrs Townend and Mrs Bell

Calendar Dates -

February	
Mon 19	Return to School